
West Elmira Computers Museum
 July 29, 2019 Meeting Minutes

1:27PM - 1:40PM

$1000 a year.
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People present
President: Jennifer McMurray
Treasurer: Madeline McMurray
Observer: Ron Updyke

Statements and suggestions
Jennifer stated that the museum news letters have been caught up, from June 2019 to July 
2020.

Jennifer ordered more ink for the museum printer to print newsletters and minutes for the 
museum record.

Jennifer stated that the museum has lost the website dudebrough.com, of which the 
museum obtained permission to restore from Telltale's former community manager Caroline 
Liddick. The Dudebrough website has been moved to the WEC Museum's website at    
http://www.wecmuseum.org/dudebrough/

All present reviewed the newsletters from November 2018 to May 2019. Jennifer explained 
that the WEC Museum wiki content has been moved from Dokuwiki to MediaWiki in March 
2019.

Jennifer stated that the museum had to send the IRS 990-N form, that states the museum 
had to have gross receipts of less than $50,000 for the first three years via an E-postcard 
that is used to verify it.

Jennifer stated that the museum's attendance at a convention has been cancelled this year 
due to the global pandemic caused by the COVID-19 virus outbreak.

Madeline stated that the museum has been consolidated so that kids can play the 
machines, by moving the rare and fragile items into storage.

Jennifer stated that James Spafford of Double Fine Productions gave her permission to 
create games using their intellectual property through her company Cydoca Entertainment 
for a charity drive handled by the West Elmira Computers Museum with 100% of proceeds 
going to charity. 90% goes to COVID-19 relief organizations and the remaining 10% goes to 
the WEC Museum.

Madeline stated that small items will be continued to be purchased for the museum.

Jennifer stated that the WEC Museum needs to hold three more meetings before the fiscal 
year ends on December 31st.

Jennifer stated that she will begin the software part of the Nintendo Wild Gunman 35mm 
arcade version from 1974. Footage is available in an experimental film from 1978 also called 
Wild Gunman. 




